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Wednesday 10th November 2021 

School Christmas dinner will be on Wednesday 15th December 2021 

If your child normally takes school meals you need take no further action, unless you would like your 

child to have a vegetarian option.  

If your child normally takes packed lunches but would like to have the Christmas Dinner for this day, 

please complete the attached reply slip below and make your payment of £2.15 on ParentPay: 

https://www.parentpay.com.  Please contact the school office if you have not yet registered. Although 

this is charged at the normal rate, there will be some additional treats to make the meal special.   

Since the caterers require notice to place their orders for Christmas food, we ask that you return your 

reply slip no later than Friday 19th November 2021.  We regret that it will not be possible for your child 

to have a Christmas meal if your reply and payment is received after that date.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr Winn 

Headteacher  

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

   

          

   

 

 

I will pay £2.15 on ParentPay: https://www.parentpay.com/ 

 

Child’s name ____________________________  Class  ____________  

 

 

Signed parent ___________________________  Date_____________ 

 

   My child normally has school dinners and would like to have the 

vegetarian option. 

My child normally takes packed lunches but I would like a Christmas 

Dinner  
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